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Commentary 

  

No substation here 

Please, we the community of landowners, wildlife, land and water need help keeping the North Shore Substation out of site location 9-10. We 

need help showing why this location is NOT the “perfect” location for the substation. This is not only for we homeowners, it is for the water we 

drink, the wildlife and the land. 

Chelan County PUD is down to two locations and for reasons we in site 9-10 don’t understand — the PUD is considering site 9-10. 

The meeting on August 24 in Chelan, had a huge showing of people stating why site 9- 0 is not the “perfect” location. My husband and I still 

feel this horror is not over for our area. When Chad Rissman of PUD pointed out that PUD needs access to the substation for waste 

maintenance of gas and chemicals, I didn’t get a chance to voice my concerns about that news. I have since been on a quest to find out what 

those chemicals and gases are. No one would want that in their land and water. Carl and I along with neighbors are on well water. 

Please, send someone to our home. We along with other neighbors will walk our properties to show you why site 9-10 is not the 

“perfect” location. 

Carolyn Glosenger 

Chelan  

  

Letters policy 

All letters must include the author’s signature, address and telephone number. There is a 300-word limit, and all letters are subject to editing. 

Only one letter per author will be published each 30 days. 

Send letters to The Safety Valve, Box 1511, Wenatchee, WA 98807. 

Email letters to The Safety Valve, newsroom@wenatcheeworld.com. 

 

http://www.wenatcheeworld.com/news/tags/commentary/

	Safety Valve: Letters from readers
	No substation here


